
 
 
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Kansas State Department of Education  
 
Re: KSDE Updates  
 
Date: September 24, 2018 
 
 
Report: 
Ann Mah currently represents District 4 on the Kansas State Board of Education. She 
will be discussing several topics requested by Board Members. This includes information 
regarding re-design projects, recommendations to the legislature, reviews of learning 
standards and info on inflation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


